
 

 

Beginning Friday, January 4, 2019 at 12:01 AM Mountain Standard Time and ending Tuesday, 
January 8, 2019 at 11:59 PM Mountain Standard Time, the Colorado Springs Housing Authority 
will accept ONLINE ONLY  APPLICATIONS for the following program: 

Southview Plaza 1-bedroom elderly disabled 

During this time, interested individuals may submit an application via the Internet at Colorado 
Springs Housing (CSHA) Website: www.csha.us.  Individuals with a disability who require a 
reasonable accommodation to participate in the application process should contact the Housing 
Authority office. 

Eligible applicants will be required to move into one of the available units located at the 
Southview Plaza Apartments. 

Please Note: 

The Waiting List for Conventional Public Housing 1, 2, 3 and 4 bedrooms and 
 the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program remain CLOSED until further notice. 

 
If you need an application in Spanish, go to www.csha.us, then click on “Click here to apply for 
Colorado Springs Housing Programs online”, then click on “Change Language” in the top. 

******** 

The Colorado Springs Housing Authority does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, sex, 
national origin, religion, familial status, or disability concerning the availability of and the 
requirements of obtaining assistance administered.  Accommodations are available. 

 

Chad E. Wright 
Executive Director 
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